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Purpose: The attached draft report to the Haringey Cabinet outlines the 
proposed funding formula for the free entitlement following consultation. 
 

 
Recommendations:  
 

1.1 That the Schools Forum recommends the Early Years Single 
Funding Formula set out in Appendix 1 to the Cabinet of 
Haringey Council. 

1.2 That the Schools Forum recommends the transitional and 
payment arrangements set out in Sections 2 and 3 of Appendix 
1 to the Cabinet of Haringey Council. 

 
1.3   That the EYSFF is kept under review to ensure it is fit for 

purpose.           
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